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Dear Hillcrest Families,

We hope you are enjoying the summer activities with family and friends. With the summer
weather comes multiple opportunities to spend time learning and sharing in new
experiences.

Here are a few ideas to pass the next 3 weeks now that most Summer Camps have ended!

Map the weather: Keep a running log of the weather. Include temperature, humidity, clouds,
precipitation, wind, and air pressure. Can you predict what the weather will be tomorrow?

Invent a recipe: Create a recipe for a summer drink and share it with their friends. For example,
the Citrus Sizzler: 1/2 cup Sprite, 1/2 cup pineapple juice, 1 spritz lime juice.

Hot-weather inventor: Design an invention that you can use during summer. Some ideas:
sunglasses that change color from red to yellow to blue, or a new beach toy.

Upcoming Events:

e Peekskill Youth Festival on Friday, August 12, 2016 from 12:00-6:00PM @ the
Peekskill Riverfront

e Mt Olivet Baptist Church is hosting their 2nd Annual Community Back to School Rally on Friday,
August 19, 2016 from 4:00pm - 7:00pm.

e Dads Take Your Child to School Day ... Calling ALL Father Figures! Tuesday, September 20,
2016. Mark your calendars!

e It's not too late to get some more reading done before school starts!
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The new school year will be here before you know it. Enjoy the rest of the summer!

I am looking forward to continuing the work together as one team, on one mission -
meeting needs, challenging minds and celebrating accomplishments. See you soon...

Educationally yours,

Jacqueline Liburd



